

21 September 2016

Dear City,

We would like St Helen Community Centre to be a modern centre where children have fun and play basketball. We would love to have more food and better computer programs/printer. We love to come here but we would like this place to be updated.

We need a better gym and better basketball nets. We think St. Helen's is transforming. We would like to have some athletic instructors to teach us new skills. It would be great to have a social worker helping us with our problems. It would be great to have clean bathrooms and hallways. We would like to use the whole building to expand our activities and what we can do. We would like to keep our staff. It would be awesome to have a nice gym and more equipment especially basketballs. A pool and swim team would be a great idea! We would like to have young people that understand us. It would be great to have the building open on weekends and during the breaks so that we can hang out with our friends and participate in fun activities. We would love more teen time and we would like it to be earlier and longer.

McQuesten should be an updated environment where kids come here to explore and enjoy their lives and new experiences. I want this place to be a safe environment for my friends and I.

Sincerely,

McQuesten Teens